
Power Purchase Agreement (PPA) Update Feb 2024

The PPA contracts from Prospect14 (solar developer) and Direct Energy (retail services 
provider) are finalized and under review by the SPPA Working Group organizations. Two PPA 
education workshops were held on January 30 and February 7 and attended by 18 participants 
from the member organizations.  The contracts, and documents such as a PPA Factsheet, 
Executive Summary and Q&A document to help better understand the contracts, can be found 
in the   Reference Documents folder on the COG Website under Solar PPA Working Group 
Agenda Packets.

At its February 14, 2024 meeting the SPPA Working Group agreed to have Betsy Dupuis be the 
lead solicitor for the group to coordinate and discuss the members’ solicitors comments 
together with the PPA solicitor, Chris Berendt at Faegre Drinker law firm. 

The contract approval process began in February for the member organizations and 
presentations have been given to the boards/councils of State College Borough and College, 
Ferguson, Harris and Patton Townships and CRCOG’s Facilities, Finance, and Climate Action & 
Sustainability Committees. It is expected the decision whether to approve the contracts will be 
made by April. For more information on the SPPA project, visit https://www.crcog.net/sppa-
project.

Member organizations are asked to provide feedback on the following:
1. Questions and additional information they need to be able to decide on the approval 

of the PPA contracts.
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